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Dear President;
Dear Collegues;

On behalf of the Turkish Medical Association (TMA) and all members, we want to express
our deep solTow for the loss of our young colleague Ms. Moumtia Debnath as a result of a
brutal attack in a Medical College facility.
We extend our deep condolences to her family and Indian medical community.

We suPPort your culTent stance against acts of violence toward women and healthcare
Professionals.We declare our solidarity for your activities on this issue, which is also a
concerning problem for our medical community.

We hereby declare our urgent call to national and international health authorities to take more
intimate precautions for rights to health and life of the medical professionals and public.

Best Regards,

Turkish Medical Association
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